Municipality of Hastings Highlands
Secondary Plan for the Hamlet of Birds Creek

Notice of Project Launch

The Municipality of Hastings Highlands is studying the long-term growth and development of the
Hamlet of Birds Creek. The study and a resulting Secondary Plan is being undertaken in
accordance with the Planning Act of Ontario and with the participation of the County of Hastings.

The Municipality of Hastings Highlands has experienced limited but steady growth since 1991.
Birds Creek has absorbed much of that growth. As a result, Birds Creek now forms a viable
community which is looking for enhanced opportunities. The Municipality wishes to explore options
for development in the hamlet through the preparation of a Secondary Plan.

Public and agency comments will be incorporated into the study and resulting Secondary Plan.
There will be numerous opportunities for public involvement which will be advertised in the future.

In the interim, further information can be found at www.hastingshighlands.ca or contact Frank Mills

at CBO@hastingshighlands.ca, 613-338-2811 x277 or Rory Baksh at rbaksh@dillon.ca, 613-745-
6338 x3049.

This Notice issued 28 April 2011.

Frank Mills, Deputy CAO and CBO / BLEO
Municipality of Hastings Highlands



